

14th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carer

As we come to the end of the Autumn Term I would like to congratulate our children for their wonderful work and performances this term. Over the last two weeks, all the children have been involved in plays or services. In all of these, the children have been outstanding in speaking, singing and their behaviour.

Thank you for your support with these events whether it is making sure children are prepared to attend or making these events special for the children.

Thank you for your donations for the Sleaford Food Larder which were very gratefully received on Tuesday morning. It is lovely that you help support our local community.

The PTFA Christmas Fayre was a big success and an amazing total of £1050 was raised which will have a big impact on the experiences we can give the children both in and out of school.

As reminder:

Thursday 15th December

Christmas lunch for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 with the chance to wear a Christmas jumper with school uniform. Please may I remind those who have not requested a hot dinner for their child that a packed lunch from home will be required on that day? The school will not be providing alternative food. Years 3,4,5 & 6 will need a packed lunch provided from home.

Friday 16th December

Christmas lunch for Years 3,4,5 & 6, and a chance to wear a Christmas jumper with school uniform. If you have not ordered dinner, please remember packed lunch. Reception, Yrl & 2 children will need a packed lunch provided from home.

The 16th of December will be the last day of the Autumn Term and the children will finish school at the usual time in the afternoon.

Finally, I would like to say thank you to the staff of St Andrew's for all they have done this term for the children. Especially in the last two weeks they have gone above and beyond for our children and are always committed to doing the best they can for St Andrew's Primary School. May I wish you all a peaceful and happy Christmas and look forward to seeing the children back in school on the 4th of January 2023.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Hodgson







